FROM: Christopher M. Hadad [hadad@chemistry.ohio-state.edu]
SENT: Fri 1/9/2009 8:52 AM
Re: Concurrence request for Math 615, 616 & 617
Dear Ron,

Chemistry has no concerns about these proposals and is more than happy to provide concurrence.  Please accept this email message as official concurrence from Chemistry.

Best regards,

Christopher

Vice Chair for Undergraduate Studies/Chemistry

(614) 292-1204
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